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Alice Wahl
633 Woodbury Ave
Portsmouth, NH 03801

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

We need to do everything we can to stop industrial transmission lines and towers from slashing across
New Hampshire to bring power to Massachusetts and Connecticut.

Since the SEC will make its decision on whether to approve Northern Pass in February, it is urgent that
action is taken to preserve and protect the precious natural beauty and resources of our NH state.
Please vote to support this important issue by voting to reject the Northern Pass proposal. Vote NO!

Sincerely,
Alice Wahl
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